Gerard, Jennie

From: Kernighan, Pat

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 7:31 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Subject: FW: CPRB intake of all complaints

Pat Kernighan

Oakland City Council President And Councilmember for District 2 1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza Oakland, CA 94612 510-238-7002 pkernighan@oaklandnet.com

From: Schaaf, Libby

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 6:02 PM

To: Kernighan, Pat

Subject: Fwd: CPRB intake of all complaints

FYI

Please sign up for informative newsletter at <u>libbyschaaf.com</u>!

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Santana, Deanna" < DJSantana@oaklandnet.com>

Date: February 24, 2013 2:48:03 AM PST

To: "Santana, Deanna" < DJSantana@oaklandnet.com > Cc: "Schaaf, Libby" < LSchaaf@oaklandnet.com > Subject: Re: CPRB intake of all complaints

Also, I don't think there is any intention on the Monitor's part of wanting it delayed...he didn't express any feelings to substantiate that that is the case in the brief discussion.

Deanna Sent from my iPhone Excuse brevity and typos

On Feb 24, 2013, at 2:35 AM, "Santana, Deanna" < DJSantana@oaklandnet.com > wrote:

He didn't tell us as suggested below, he asked about the status and we referred to the court order provisions that we referred to in the Jan memo and he agreed that the provisions should be followed via a via the CD--including review and approval. He asked that we clear up rumors in the dept about it and update the IA Court Order--as and when appropriate.

Deanna Sent from my iPhone On Feb 24, 2013, at 2:26 AM, "Schaaf, Libby" < LSchaaf@oaklandnet.com > wrote:

Just to clarify on transfer of citizen complaint intake to CPRB - the monitor told us we have to wait until compliance officer is here and approves. Is that correct? I want to be clear on the reason for delay. It is frustrating, although if this is the reason I'm not sure what a council report would accomplish. I assume you have gotten the message loud and clear that implementation of this is a priority for many of us. It's hard for me to believe that the monitor wants it delayed.

Subscribe to my informative e-news at libbyschaaf.com!

Begin forwarded message:

From: "rashidah grinage" < rashidah@earthlink.net>

Date: February 13, 2013 6:42:52 PM PST

To: "Kernighan, Pat"

<PKernighan@oaklandnet.com</pre>>, "Schaaf, Libby"

<<u>LSchaaf@oaklandnet.com</u>>

Cc: <4406vailcat@comcast.net>, "Jeff Landau"

<jeff@paulrobesonaclu.org>

Subject: RE: CPRB intake of all complaints

<image001.gif>

Thanks very much, Pat. This is wonderful news, and we appreciate your responsiveness.

Mary and I were planning to attend Rules tomorrow to make the request in person until we learned that the meeting had been canceled.

Again, we look forward to this item being scheduled at the earliest possible Public Safety Committee meeting.

With appreciation,

Rashidah

From: Kernighan, Pat

[mailto:PKernighan@oaklandnet.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 6:28 PM

To: rashidah grinage; Schaaf, Libby

Cc: 4406vailcat@comcast.net; Jeff Landau **Subject:** RE: CPRB intake of all complaints

Rashidah: I want to talk to Deanna Santana before I make a final decision, but I am inclined to want to schedule the item.

Also FYI, tomorrow there will be no Rules Committee due to the two City holidays on Monday and Tuesday of this week. Staff and I will schedule the items from today's (Wednesday) Committees via "Rule 28", which is the rule allowing the Council President and City Administrator are allowed to schedule items in lieu of the formal Rules Committee.

Patricia Kernighan

Oakland City Council President

and Councilmember for District 2

1 Frank Ogawa Plaza, 2d Floor

Oakland, CA 94612

510-238-7002

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com

www.patkernighan.com

From: rashidah grinage [mailto:rashidah@earthlink.net]

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 10:36 AM

To: Kernighan, Pat; Schaaf, Libby

Cc: 4406vailcat@comcast.net; 'Jeff Landau' **Subject:** CPRB intake of all complaints

Importance: High

Pat and Libby:

I have just sent you an ACLU press release from 2000 emphasizing the point that discussions regarding the CPRB need to be public.

Once again, we are requesting that the Rules Committee schedule this item at the Public Safety Committee. The consolidation of the intake of complaints has been referred to as recently as Sunday by the Mayor, yet there has been no public disclosure about the reason for the delay in implementation, which was meant to occur last month. The memo by C.A. Santana which provides an explanation is not a substitute for public discourse on this matter.

We look forward to your scheduling this item at the Rules Committee on Thursday, February 14, or to a written statement explaining why you will not do so.

Thanks very much,

Rashidah

Rashidah obo

PUEBLO

3528 Foothill Blvd

Oakland CA 94601

Rashidah

No virus found in this message. Checked by AVG - <u>www.avg.com</u>

Version: 2012.0.2238 / Virus Database: 2639/5602 -

Release Date: 02/13/13